
 Medina Mustang Band Boosters 

 December 4, 2023 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm. 

 The minutes of the November meeting were read and reviewed by the attending Boosters.  A 
 motion to accept the November minutes was made by Heather Jackson and seconded by Jen 
 Lenhart.  The motion was carried. 

 Treasurer’s Report- Holly Roush 

 ·  Beginning balance as of October 31, 2023,  was $34,957.95. 

 ·  Expenses for the month of November were $30,165.13. 

 ·  Ending balance as of November 30, 2023, was  $34,469.58. 

 Director’s Report- Mr. Jaeger 

 ·  Thank you for all your assistance with the  latest events. 

 ·  Upcoming events: 

 o  12/17 A ‘Capella at St Mary’s 

 o  12/20 Jr High concert 

 o  12/21 Sr High concert 

 o  1/26 Varsity Winterguard @ Orchard Park 

 o  2/3 Varsity Winterguard @ Batavia 

 o  2/10 JV and Varsity Winterguard @Victor 

 o  2/17 JV and Varsity @Corning Regional (will not  compete) 

 o  3/2 JV and Varsity Winterguard @Lancaster 

 o  3/9 JV and Varsity Winterguard @Home 26 guards  competing. 

 o  3/15-3/17 Musical 

 o  4/6 JV and Varsity Winterguard @Gates Chili (championships 



 o  5/16-5/19  band  trip  to  Virginia  Beach.  Financial  information  to  follow.  The  cost 
 may be $400 due to being further away and staying an extra day. 

 Transportation-Jason Clare 

 ·  Jerry Lewis will be taking over for the Winterguard  season. 

 Uniforms-Jen Lenhart 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Chaperone Chairperson- Mindy Kenward 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Publicity Chairs-Kathy Dreyfus and Janene Farley 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Student Accounts- Becky Rinker 

 ·  Nothing currently. 

 Script-Jen Lenhardt 

 ·  We are skipping January.  Next order is due  February 5. 

 President’s Report- Crystal Elliott 

 ·  Discount cards have been sent to the printer.  We should be receiving them shortly. 

 ·  2/10 is a pizza sale.  Sign-ups are available. 

 ·  3/1  is  the  basket  raffle.  We  are  looking  for  a  chairperson  and  a  committee  to  assist  with  this. 
 We  have  already  purchased  several  big-ticket  items  for  this.  Letters  will  go  out  to  the 
 businesses soon. 

 ·  Jen  Lenhardt  has  taken  over  Script  and  she  is  doing  an  amazing  job.  You  can  order  through 
 the  app.  However,  there  you  will  need  to  pay  a  convenience  fee  if  you  want  it  shipped  to  your 
 house.  You are always welcome to continue ordering through us to save on the fees. 

 The  meeting  was  adjourned  at  7:21  pm.  Motion  made  by  Celeste  Stahl-Balaban  and 
 seconded by Janene Farley.  Motion was carried. 

 20 boosters were present. 

 Next meeting is January 8, 2024. 


